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          Dec. 20, 2019 
 

Executive Office for Immigration Review 
to Open Houston – S. Gessner Road 

FALLS CHURCH, VA – The Executive Office for Immigration Review today announced it 
will expand its presence in Houston on Jan. 6, 2020, by adding a new immigration court on    
S. Gessner Road. 

 
Information regarding all three Houston-area immigration courts is as follows: 

 
Houston – S. Gessner Road 

              8701 S. Gessner Road, 10th Floor 
              Houston, TX 77074  

8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through Friday 
713-995-3909 
 
Houston – Smith Street 
1801 Smith Street, 9th Floor  
Houston, TX 77002 
7:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through Friday 
713-718-3870 
 
Houston Annex – Smith Street 
1919 Smith Street, 6th and 14th Floors 
Houston, TX 77002 
8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through Friday 
6th Floor 713-751-1514  
14th Floor 713-751-1500 
 

— EOIR — 
 
The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) is an agency within the Department of Justice. 
EOIR’s mission is to adjudicate immigration cases by fairly, expeditiously, and uniformly interpreting and 
administering the Nation’s immigration laws. Under delegated authority from the Attorney General, EOIR 
conducts immigration court proceedings, appellate reviews, and administrative hearings. EOIR is 
committed to ensuring fairness in all cases it adjudicates. 
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